
December 11, 2023 

Subject: Large Culvert Replacement 

State WIN: 022922.00 

Location: Mattawamkeag  

Amendment No. 1 

Dear Sir/Ms.: 

The following question has been received: 

Question:  For traffic phasing it would be helpful to know the lengths of the new pipe sections be 

supplied for the project. Could the new pipe section lengths be shared?   

Response:  The pipe sections for the project will come in 25-foot lengths.  Additionally, the bands are 

2-foot flat bands.

Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on December 20, 2023. 

Sincerely, 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 

Contracts & Specifications Engineer 


